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Curriculum update
Incredible Home Learning Projects! 
We are so impressed with the fantastic 
habitat dioramas our Year 4 pupils have 
created at home, including some stunning 
rainforest projects! Home learning projects 
are not only fun but also a great way to 
deepen understanding and extend learning 
beyond the classroom. A huge thank you to 
all the parents who took the time to support 
their children with these wonderful creations. 
Photo credits: Goodall Class – Habitats 
Projects

Edison’s Eco Essentials Relaunch – A Huge Success!
We are thrilled to share that our first Edison’s Eco Essentials shop relaunch was 
a fantastic success this week! Solely run by our dedicated Science ambassadors 
and school councillors, this eco-friendly refill shop is a testament to our 
students' hard work and commitment to sustainability.

Our eco refill shop helpers were carefully selected following an interview with 
Mrs Valentin a few weeks ago, and they have taken full ownership of the shop’s
operations—including inventory management, sales, marketing, finance, and
purchasing. We could not be prouder of their enthusiasm and leadership!

A huge thank you to our parents for their continued support in making this 
initiative possible. 

We are excited to announce that the shop will be open on the last Wednesday of 
each month, with reminders sent via email and newsletter closer to the time. 
Please do come along with a refillable water bottle and purchase soaps,
shampoos, conditioners, laundry detergent, bar soaps and dried fruit snacks. All 
our supplies are vegan, organic and chemical free.

Thank you for helping us make a difference—one refill at a time!

Some of our Year 2 students had the fantastic opportunity to 
take part in the Hounslow Dance Festival, hosted by the 
Royal Opera House. The event took them on a journey 
through the eras of ballet, starting with its famous origins in 
France. They explored iconic pieces such as The 
Nutcracker and Alice in Wonderland, before finishing with 
their own personal dance motifs. It was an inspiring 
experience that gave our Year 2 students a deeper 
appreciation for the art of dance and ballet.
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Year 4 and 5 Fix-a-bike workshop
Year 4 and 5 participated in a half-day 'Fix-a-
Bike' workshop. The children learned
essential bike maintenance skills, including how 
to find and fix a puncture, diagnose common 
issues, and troubleshoot bike problems. They 
also practiced removing and reinstalling the inner 
tube after a puncture.
In addition, the children explored the pros and 
cons of different modes of transportation, 
comparing them with bike riding. It was a 
fantastic learning experience, and we gained so 
much valuable knowledge!

Red Nose Day at Edison Primary

Our pupils took the initiative to bake and decorate 
a wonderful selection of cakes, cupcakes, 
brownies, and muffins. The children put their 
skills to the test— measuring, mixing, decorating, 
and practicing teamwork and creativity. 

It was wonderful to see them problem-solve, 
collaborate, and take pride in their work.
A huge thank you to Amazon for their generous 
donation of several boxes of supplies for our Red 
Nose Day fundraiser!

In addition, pupils wearing red to support Comic 
Relief helped contribute to our fundraising efforts. 
Thanks to the generosity of our school 
community, we raised an incredible £615! 

We are so proud of our pupils for embracing the 
importance of charity and helping others at such 
a young age. A special thank you to all the 
parents who supported us by purchasing baked 
goods and to Amazon for their kind donations.
Together, we made a difference
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Pupils return to school for the 
summer term on TUESDAY 22ND 
APRIL 



Going Over and Above
We continue to have high expectations for our pupils, playing close attention to how we 

use our Zones of Regulation and make good choices.
Our pupils were celebrated in our weekly Celebration HT assembly for their ongoing 

commitment and efforts to adhering to four school principles: Ready, Respectful, Safe 
and Kind.

Attendance Winners for week 
beginning Monday 24th March 

Attendance Winners for week 
beginning Monday 31st March 
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Class Name of the pupil

Bell Amani Courtney

Newton Arjun Sidhu

Watson Zoha Ahmadi

Franklin Arjun Ramakichenin

Pasteur Kiaan Bance

Fleming Zakariyah Karim

Curie Vihaan Chanda

Faraday Sai Malda

Carson Ava Dosanjh

Goodall Ayaan Vir Chawla

Armstrong Myra Kochar

Jemison Khaleem Christie

Hawking Cain Gassie-Williams

Einstein Zainab Khan 

Class Name of the pupil

Bell Saim Qizmolli

Newton Akanya Sivaganthan

Watson Evangelos Kousoulias

Franklin Dylan Chavda

Pasteur Zoya Kenth

Fleming Daniela Chubata

Curie Rahim Aqeel

Faraday Sophia Faulkner

Carson Nirbani Kaur

Goodall Kabir Rupra 

Armstrong Lanswart Demelo

Jemison Lara Jhooti

Hawking Mohit Devathi

Einstein Pranavi Ramakichenin

Registration 
Form

Week Beginning 
Monday 31st March 

2025

Y4 Carson 92.5%

YR Bell 92.4%

Y5 Jemison 91.8%

Y1 Watson 91.0%

Y2 Fleming 91.0%

YR Newton 91.0%

Y3 Curie 90.0%

Y4 Goodall 90.0%

Y5 Armstrong 88.8%

Y3 Faraday 88.3%

Y1 Franklin 87.0%

Y6 Einstein 85.2%

Y6 Hawking 84.8%

Y2 Pasteur 78.3%

Registration 
Form

Week beginning 
Monday 24th March 

Y4 Goodall 98.7%

Y1 Franklin 96.3%

Y3 Curie 95.8%

Y1 Watson 95.2%

Y3 Faraday 94.8%

Y5 Jemison 94.3%

Y6 Hawking 93.7%

Y2 Fleming 93.4%

YR Newton 93.3%

YR Bell 91.4%

Y4 Carson 91.1%

Y5 Armstrong 90.8%

Y6 Einstein 89.7%

Y2 Pasteur 89.3%
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